
 
 
 

Floriana, 7 March 2023 

 

Circular Letter No.04/2023 (English/French) 

 

To:  REMPEC Governmental Focal Points 

   REMPEC OPRC Focal Points 

   REMPEC Prevention Focal Points  

 

Copy:  Mediterranean Countries Embassies resident in Malta 

   EC Representation in Malta 

 

Subject:  Head of Office Vacancy Position at REMPEC 

 

Dear Focal Points,  

After the departure of Mr. Gabino Gonzalez as Head of Office of the Regional Marine Pollution Emergency 

Response Centre for the Mediterranean Sea (REMPEC) on 1 December 2022, this position became vacant. 

In this respect, the Secretary-General of the International Maritime Organization (IMO) has recently 

announced this vacancy located within REMPEC, based in Floriana, Malta: 

 

Head of Office (P4): Under the overall supervision of the Director, Marine Environment Division of 

IMO, in liaison with the Executive Secretary and Coordinator of the United Nations Environment 

Programme (UNEP) Mediterranean Action Plan (MAP), the incumbent will, amongst other managerial 

and financial tasks, coordinate the preparation of the biennial work programme; liaison with the 

Government of Malta on matters related to the operation of the Centre; ensure emergency capacity 

and systems within the Centre are maintained; and participate in the international fora. 

 

Link to the Vacancy V.N. 23-02: https://imo-recruit.azurewebsites.net/vacancies/728  

 

The IMO and REMPEC Secretariat are committed to achieving gender balance and female candidates are, 

therefore, strongly encouraged to apply for this position. 

Focal Points are kindly invited to circulate the vacancy announcement to suitable candidates who may wish 

to apply through the above link. 

Whilst thanking you for your kind consideration, we look forward to your support in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Capt. Joseph ZERAFA 

Interim Head of Office 

REMPEC 

 

https://imo-recruit.azurewebsites.net/vacancies/728

